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The Regional Municipality of Waterloo 

Administration and Finance Committee 

Summary of Recommendations to Council 

 

 

The Administration and Finance Committee recommends as follows: 

 

1. That the Regional Municipality of Waterloo defer the consideration of a Lobbyist 

Registry to the 2024 Plan and Budget as set out in report PDL-CAS-23-004 

dated June 6, 2023. 

 

June 6, 2023 

 

 


